April 2019 - Adar 2/Nissan, 5779

Torah Portions  April 2019
April 4—1 Nisan
Tazria (Bearing Seed)
Leviticus 12:1—13:59

G-d instructs Moses about the purification rituals for mothers follow-
ing childbirth, then describes to Moses and Aaron procedures for re-
sponding to those infected with skin disease.

April 13—8 Nisan
Metzora (Infected One)
Leviticus 14:1—15:33

G-d describes the purification ritual for people and homes afflicted
with skin diseases. G-d also instructs Moses and Aaron regarding the
laws of the emission of bodily fluids.

April 20—15 Nisan
Exodus 12:21—51

Moses instructs the elders of Israel in all of the laws of Passover.
Pharaoh summons Moses and Aaron and tells them that he wants
them out of Egypt as soon as possible. Moses and Aaron comply, and
the children of Israel begin to make a quick exit.

April 27—22 Nisan
Achrei Mot (After Death)
Leviticus 16:1—18:28

G-d speaks to Moses after the death of Aaron’s two sons, and instructs
Moses and Aaron on the procedures surrounding Yom Kippur, and

FRIDAY NIGHT SERVICES
April 5 5:30 PM
April 12 5:30 PM
April 19 5:00 PM (please note earlier
time)
April 26 5:30 PM

Terry & Harold Nash
Sanctuary

SATURDAY MORNINGS

Torah Study
Every Saturday 8:45 am

Samson Social hall

Saturday Shabbat Services

10:00 am in the Chapel

April 6
April 13
April 20
April 27
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President’s Message

Instead of asking people why they don’t join a temple we need to strongly
emphasize why they should join a temple.

1.

2.

Community: The temple is so often the place where we discover people
who share in the same interests and values.

Connection: While there is great joy in being part of a Jewish community,
there is also great value in connecting with other people within a similar
demographic. Temple Sinai offers Women of Sinai, Brotherhood and
Chavurot. A beautiful aspect of being part of these groups is that your
presence not only benefits you, but it also benefits the community as well.
Education: Educating our children is very important. Still, just as important
Is continuing our own education. Temple Sinai offers classes taught on a
stimulating level, and challenge those who attend with new ideas and
thoughts.

Spiritual Expression: While there is no one right way for creating an
atmosphere conducive to spiritual expression, the sanctuary of the
temple is most certainly a good place to consider. Within our sanctuary
are found beautiful music, meaningful sermons and valuable readings.

Please join Ann Miller, our Membership Chair in getting our message out.
Each of us can make a difference.

Thanks for your support,

Bob Glast, President



Passover

Unlike other Jewish holidays whose observance is centered around the syna-
gogue, Passover is a festival celebrated at home. It begins with a spring clean-
ing of all leavened products and culminates with the seder. This is the time
when Jewish families of all denominations and levels of observance gather

together to celebrate a timeless tradition.

Education is central to the Passover experience. In fact, there are four references in the Torah requiring
parents to teach their children about Judaism through the relating of the Exodus story. Out of these four
verses arose the four questions asked by four very different kinds of children; the wise, the wicked, the
simple, and the one who does not even know how to ask a question.

The wise child asks; “What are the testimonies, the statues, and the laws which Adonai your God has
commanded you? (Deuteronomy 6:20),

The wicked child asks; “What does this service mean to YOU?” (Exodus 12:26),
The simple child asks; “What is this?” (Exodus 13:14)

And for the child who does not know how to ask; “You shall tell your child on that saying: It is because of
this that Adonai did for me when | went free from Egypt.”(Exodus 13:8)

These four questions were the result of centuries of debate and editing. In fact, there are several early
texts of the Haggada only containing the question of the wicked child. During the turbulence of the second
century when, under Roman oppression, many Jews moved away from Judaism and allied themselves with
Rome. In this context, the “wicked child,” became a metaphor for those seeking to remove themselves
from the Jewish community, albeit as a result of political oppression.

With all the distractions of our modern world, it is often difficult to remain rooted in our heritage. At some
point of our lives, we each exhibit attributes of the four children. We can be intellectually curious and seek
to learn about a spiritual life, as with the wise child; or experience feelings of rebellion, getting too caught
up in our hectic lives to take pause and connect to our Judaism. Like the simple child, we may simply want
to understand the basics, and all too often, strive to have the humility to realize we don’t know what we
don’t know.

Passover is a time to take pause and for all generations to learn from each other about the essence of be-
ing a member of the Jewish people. Our children are our future. By relating the story of Exodus, we ensure
the continuity of our people by encouraging them to question and further understand the true spiritual
freedom of the Israelites’ journey to redemption.

Rabbi Andrew Bentley



BIRTHDAYS

4/1

4/6

4/8

4/10

4/11

4/12

4/13

4/14

4/18
4/22

4/24

4/25

4/26

4/30

Carrie Stone
Alan Krubiner
Mindy Rose
Edward Sogolow
Susan Boyer
Annette Novack
Sam Rhine

Sari Miller

Eric Sontz
Carole Adelstein
Stephanie Ross
Howard Levy
Ardith Marguleas
Don Taylor

Jean Carrus
Jason Novak
Gloria Rudetsky
Rodney Hill
Sherry Fern
Jack Olshansky
Rancy Feldman
Linda Jacobs

Ron Kartzinel

ANNIVERSARIES

4/1 William & Ellen Sachs

4/8 Daniel & Nancy Levine

4/9 Rick & Marcia Stein

4/11
4/13
4/15
4/16

4/22

Kit & Sally Narodick
Milford & Susan Ardell
Glynne & Ann Miller
Curtis & Kimberly Hough

Eric & Mallory Freedman




RELIGIOUS SCHOOL

Leslie Pepper

Director of Education

On Saturday, March 23" the PTO had its wonderful Mocktails and Megillahs that was combined with the
Megillah reading and Purim Spiel. The main event took place in the Sanctuary where Rabbi Bentley did a
marvelous job chanting the Megillah, beautifully interspersed with Alan Scott’s Purim spiel. Thank you Alan
Scott, Matthew Paolatta, Amanda and Dorian Curtin, Esteban Agron and Coco Mazet for making Shushan
come alive! The party then continued in the social hall, under the big top where we feasted on Kosher hot
dogs, veggie sticks, and Tater Tots, fresh popped popcorn and cotton candy, and Alicia Paoletta’s delicious
homemade Hamentaschen. Thank you Lily Mazet, Clara Horne, Deb Trudeau , Cara Cohn, Whitney Rosam,
Alan Scott and Joel Agron for making the room so festive! The next day, at the end of Sunday School our 4-
6" graders put on their very own Dr. Seuss Purim spiel for the Sunday School, their parents and even a few
grandparents! Thank you for all the hard work Ms. Ruthie and Ms. Marjorie put into bringing this spiel to
fruition. All class levels made Hamentaschen and groggers to use at the play.




With Purim over, we are turning our attention now towards Passover and celebrating our
journey from slavery to freedom!

Our Kitah Zayin, (B'nai Mitzvah students) in addition to their regular studies, wrote on
“Everyday Holiness”, which went along with their past mitzvah project of organizing a school
food drive for disaster victims this year.

(<)

Coco Mazet: “Tzedakah, in my opinion, is helping someone, but not on camera or making a big scene
out of it. It is our way to give back to the community...by being involved in our mitzvah project after
the big hurricanes, we thought if we were more involved in the world, it is because we are the future.”

Asher Stone: “Tzedakah is when you do something for someone and don’t expect anything back. It is
important to help repair the world because we not only live in it but need to right the wrongs of trag-
edy or misfortune. Being a Jew, it is very important to me to work together on mitzvoth.”

@
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Jake Presser wrote that giving Tzedakah or donating items to those in need is a wonderful way to per-
form Mitzvot. Repairing the world is very important because if we don’t take care of the Earth, it might
one day not take care of us.”

J
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Rachel Sanford: “Giving Tzedakah is helping someone without making a big scene out of it. The best
tzedakah is giving to people who don’t know you and you don’t know them, but it is just helping peo-
ple. Just being kind and helping spread happiness is important to me. Every time we do mitzvot like re-
cycling water bottles, and using recycled plastics we are helping the planet.”

Out of our seventh graders’ writings came some easy mitzvah projects anyone can do:
Recycling to keep our world clean and not use up all our natural resources; growing plants to
give the environment oxygen; rescuing pets and saving their lives; saying hello to random
people, who may just need a friendly smile that moment; giving food and water to those in
need; giving someone a ride if they need one. What kindness and wisdom our students possess!



WOMEN OF SINAI by Reesa Manning, President

We were so glad to greet those members who attended our Birthday Celebration on March 17. And we
greatly appreciated their suggestions for programs for next year.

On Wednesday evening, April 3, we will have the final session of the Pirkei Imahot series of discussions.
Those who have attended have found the subjects and the input by members to be both interesting and
stimulating. Join us at 6:00 pm.

Tuesday, April 9 will feature our luncheon and program. Please note that we now begin at 11:00 am
promptly, so please come to check in by 10:45 am. This month our speaker is Dr. Mark Sofonio who is a
Board certified plastic surgeon at Eisenhower. He will share information on the latest filler injections and
plastic surgery techniques. See the flyer on page 8 of this Shofar.

Our May meeting on the 14th will include installation of our Board for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. But to
have an installation, we need nominees for the Board. If you are interested in serving on the WOS Board,
please contact me and tell me what type of position you are interested in filling. We want your participa-
tion! Send me an email at 4reesa@gmail.com.

Wishing all of you an enjoyable Pesach.

From Ann Miller:

I'm happy to say we have 3 new Chavurah groups at Temple Sinai. Each group is deciding on a
name for itself. So far, we have Chai Maintenance and the Dirty Dozen. Within these groups, some
events have already been scheduled.

Whether it is a Shabbat dinner, a poolside Barbecue, a trip to a museum, or to see a play , a
chavurah is a great way to have a friendship group and share communal experiences and life cycle
events.

Whether you are new to Temple Sinai, or long term members please consider being a part of a
chavurah. For more information call the Temple office and we will send out the new form for you
to fill out, and we will do our best to place you with like minded Temple members.






CONGRATULATIONS TO GAIL JACOBS AND

VOLUNTEERS WITH THE FIND FOOD BANK ON
206 YEARS OF SERVICE

annually.
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Volunteers at Temple Sinai serve 16,620 families and individuals
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Since 1993, the group has served 432,120 families and individuals.

Congratulations on 26 years of fine work!

DINNEDR

And A

Temple Sinai Brotherhood Presents:

MOVIE

Woody Allen’s “The Front”
Starring Zero Mostel and Herschel Bernardi

Thursday, April 11

“Operation Finale”
Starring Ben Kingsley

Thursday May 9

Deli dinner from Sherman’s Deli at 5:30, Movie at 6:00
$15.00 Per Person

10
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GENEROUS DONATIONS

General Fund

THANK YOU

Grace and David Land

By: Deanne J. Gerstel

Thank you for sharing your lovely service
By: Dawn Paluch and Joel Kohler
ANNIVERSARY

Neil & Betty Colt’s 55th wedding anniversary

By: Estee Gottesman and Marv Paul
BIRTHDAY

Jack Olshansky’s 90th birthday
By: Ann and Glynne Miller
By: Ann and Jim Loeb

GET WELL

Elaine Pearlman

By: Martin Pearlman

Tom Hernandez

By: Gordon Kramer
YAHRZEIT

Ben Glast

By: Picce and Bob Glast
Martin Fiterman

By: Marilyn and Harvey Chanan
Sally Waterman

By: Gail Berman

Max Narter

George Tobin

By: Marcia and Irwin Narter
Franklin Horwich

By: Frances Horwich

Richard Nuchell

By: Sarah and Marshall Berger
Max Lutz

By: Ann Hankin

Herbert Stein

By: Kathy Kapler

TZEDAKAH

Bernard Shapiro

Simon Jacobson

Jerilyn Goodman

Risa Levine

Suzie and David Shoub

Dolly and Julian Levy

Blossom Greenberg

Rose Grossinger

Renee Blatt

Sandra Ovesen

Irma and Jayson Brodie
Marvin Siegel

Cynthia Kramer

Rodney Hill

Dr. Paul and Zelda Schwartz
Evenly and Steven Alden

IN HONOR OF

In remembrance of the birth date of my
husband, Milton

By: Elaine Kravitz

In honor of Jerry Moses’ 2nd Bar Mitzva
By: Eve and Gordon Kramer

By: Bobbie and Shelly Rosenberg

By: Ann And Glynn Miller

By: Brenda and Lexi Berman

By: Linda Jacobs

By: Frances and Bob Miller

By: Jackie Drucker

By: Rollee and Phil Smith

By: Pearl White

In honor of the birthday of Victoria Berg
By: Ele Zorkocy

MEMORIAL

Michael Moran

By: Blossom Greenberg

In memory of the beloved brother of
Gerrey Fertel

By: Kathy Kapler
Oneg Sponsor
Elaine Kravitz

Picce and Bob Glast

Teichner Tikvah Preschool
Fund

YAHRZEIT

Francine Sacks

By: Irving Sachs

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund
IN HONOR OF

Jackie Drucker

By: Stuart T. Barasch

YAHRZEIT

Mimi Neumark

By: Fran Lubens

Israel Katz

By: Marlene Caudill

Rochelle Charney
By: Stephanie Anzel
Irwin Booke

By: Bud Booke

Rabbi Avi Levine Religious
School Fund

YAHRZEIT

Jack Medove, Bea Altman, and Irv
Warner

By: Flo Medove

Rose Singer and Martin Singer

By: Nancy Singer

Cruvant Library Fund

IN HONOR OF

Dr. Gail Wilder

By: Sandra Zieky and Michael Wilder

Mitzvah Food Bank Fund
TZEDAKAH

Renee and Alan Hoffman
GET WELL

Saul Jacobs

By: Mitzie and Jack Olshansky
THANK YOU

Zudith Zimmerman
YAHRZEIT

Natalie Stets

By: Ellen and William Sachs

Doroshow Religious School
Fund

YAHRZEIT

Dr. George Doroshow

By: Fran and Mark Kaufman

Samson Zimrah Fund
YAHRZEIT

Anna Goodman

By: Gloria and Ed Rudetsky
Martin Stoffman

By: Carole Stoffman

Lox & Bagel Fund
Bernard Shapiro

Elaine Kravitz

Moira and Herbert Sacks
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Bridge comes to Temple Sinai!
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From the Melamedet, Arava Talve

Arava, along with Students Bella Mazet, Charlotte Trudeau, Ethan Eslamboly, Marti Lond,
and Matthew Paoletta outside the D.C. offices of Congressman Raul Ruiz

| had the honor of accompanying five Sinai teens to Washington, DC for a conference
in early March designed for Jewish high school students. Together with 400 teens from across
the country, they gathered to hear each other’s stories and to learn that they have avoicein
creating change. | was so proud of their engagement and efforts as they worked to understand
their position on issues facing current legislation and to create a position paper for lobbying

our representative, Dr. Raul Ruiz, and one of our senators, Kamala Harris,

What follows is an article written by Marti Lond, a sophomore at Palm Desert High
School, a valued member of our Madrichim program (student helpers) and one of the five

teens who made the journey. 13



From Marti Long, who participated in the L'taken Social Justice

Conference in Washington, D.C.

A few weeks ago, some of the teens here at Temple Sinai travelled to Washington,

DC to participate in L’ Taken. L’ Taken is a program run by the Religious Action

Center that brings together Jewish teens from al over the country and educates

them about certain social issues and how they are seen through a Reform Jewish perspective. We went in or-

der to learn more about Reform Judaism and to see different perspectives on issues such as criminal justice,

reproductive rights, gun legislation, the division of church and state, the two-state solution to the Israeli -

Palestinian conflict, and other important issues. As our weekend went along, we realized that we' d never ex-

14

perienced anything like this before, and we knew we were going to go home with much more knowledge than

when we arrived.
Personally, my favorite parts of the trip were go-

ing to the Holocaust Museum and |earning about
the process of lobbying. | have always enjoyed
learning about the Holocaust and what our ances-
tors had to endure, so | knew this was an amazing
opportunity. While we were in the museum, we
were able to explore the four beautiful floors
filled with information about the Holocaust.

The images and videos on display were mesmer-
izing, and | know | could have spent many more
hours soaking in the information and stories.
Another activity which | personally enjoyed was
learning how to effectively tell astory. Aswe
were exploring the issues, we had to keep in
mind that we would be lobbying our beliefsto
the representatives of our state; so, we had to
learn how to structure our speeches to succinctly
state our positions. We were separated into
groups where we went through the steps of writ-
ing an effective speech: making a strong intro-
duction, viewing the issue through a Reform
Jewish eye, making a personal connection, and
finally concluding with an “ask statement.”

Bella Mazet and Matthew Paoletta at the Martin
Luther King Memorial

14
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Before this, to be completely honest, | didn’t know what an ask statement was. However, because we
were advocating for asocial issue, we had to include a specific ask, why we were advocating for thisissue, and
what it meant to usindividually. | thought the lobbying program was val uable because | can incorporate those
skillsinto my everyday life, while the Holocaust Museum was really interesting to learn about so we never for-

get.

After experiencing this program with teens from all over the country, there are many things I’ ll take
away. Not only were the social issues we learned about interesting and opened up new perspectivesin my
mind, but we also made many new friends and our Jewish connection was the first step in these new friend-
ships. Personaly, | learned how to write a persuasive yet emotional argumentative appeal, present myself

professionally, and explored more about my religion and the political viewsit entails.

The experience of L’ Taken was an amazing one to say the least. As aJewish teen living in the Coa-
chellaValley, I'm part of avery small Jewish population, so being surrounded by many other Jewish teens my
age was very exciting and enlightening. On behalf of the group of teens who ventured to DC, | would like to
thank Temple Sinai, the Jewish Federation, Aravafor chaperoning, and lastly our parents for making thistrip
possible. | know that we all greatly appreciated and learned from the different simulations and points of view

which were expressed throughout the weekend. We are al very grateful for what we learned in Washington,

Charlotte Trudeau and Marti Lond, advocating for
Havdalah on the steps of the Lincoln Memorial reproductive freedom, outside the D.C. office of
Congressman Raul Ruiz
15
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p'ﬁ Is coming to Temple Sinai
SO SAVE THE DATE

Friday, April 26 to mark the end of Passover.
6:45p.m. after Friday Night Service,

Sponsored by PTO.

Your Pie produces individual customized pizza right on site.

-Passion for Pizza

Just like in Italy, food and family come first at Your Pie. Their
passion for improving their communities by changing the way people
experience pizza can be seen and tasted: Doughs are always hand-
tossed and made from scratch, and they celebrate the importance of
customization using only the freshest ingredients.

At Your Pie, the perfect pizza is an art, not a science. We invite you
to experience for yourselves the difference craftsmanship and a
deep passion for tradition can make.

More information to follow soon — watch your email for more details

16
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Administrator’s Point of View By Toni Robinson

Passover is almost upon us, and we here in the office are hard at work creating a fitting
celebration for all of you. This year, as we prepare for our 2" Night Community Seder, we
are adding a few Sephardic specialties to the usual Ashkenazic fare. If you are interested in
helping us prepare these treats, please get in touch with me at 760-568-9699 ext. 204, or
trobinson@templesinaipd.org for more specific information. | am told that this event fills up
quickly and we do have limited seating, so make your reservation early. The reservation
form is on page 22 of this Shofar. Please fill it out and return it to the temple.

The Desert Cities Bridge Club has been on site for 2 months, and they are growing quickly.
We look forward to having them here for a long time. If you are a bridge player and would
like to join this group, they would love to have you. Contact Scott Magged at 818-731-3282.

As the summer months approach, and some of you return to your “other” home please,
remember how much we value your participation in our community and look forward to
your return each year. This coming year, the High Holy Days do not begin until the end of
September, so you might consider an “early” return to the desert, and observe our Days of
Awe with us this year.

A reminder that our fiscal year begins July 1%, and you will be receiving a dues renewal
reminder around that time. If you have not finished your dues commitment for this fiscal
year, please attend to it before June 30™. Your financial support is what allows us to exist.

We have had a wonderful year thus far. The change of time for our Erev Shabbat service has
increased attendance dramatically, and having Shabbat dinners after Zimra service once
each month has been well received and quite successful. There were 2 wonderful concerts
this year, David Syme (who will return next year) and a NYC Klezmer group. Our Religious
School was active and well attended. We were able to take 5 of our teens to Washington DC
for the RAC conference, and they came home and reported to the congregation at Shabbat
services what the experience meant for them. Shabbat morning Torah study continues to be
a lively discussion every week. During the week, our ongoing Adult Education series has
stirred renewed enthusiasm for the Jewish roots of the students. These are just some of the
highlights of what Temple Sinai has to offer as your spiritual home. Next year, we hope to
offer even more diverse opportunities to learn and engage with one another.

17



TEMPLE SINAI
JUDAICA SHOP

KIPPOT

TALLIT

CHANUKAH
SHABBAT CANDLES
MEZUZOT

SEDER PLATES
CHALLAH COVERS
GREETING CARDS

AND SO MUCH MORE

(oo N

TUESDAY 10-12 & 3—6 WHEN THERE
IS RELIGIOUS SCHOOL

FRIDAY 4:30—5:30

AND BY APPOINTMENT

o /
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JACKIE LEANEY
Director

Tikvah Preschool

We loved celebrating Purim. We started with learning songs with Mr. David, our music specialist. Then our
Judaic Curriculum Specialist, Ms. Dina, came to help us make Hamantaschen and gather lemons. Our family
activity day was so exciting. We all dressed in costumes and shook our groggers as we sang and paraded
around our play yard. Our families joined us as we participated in several activities. We made beautiful bas-
kets called Mishloach Minot. These are baskets that we give as gifts to those we love. They should always
contain two different types of things. In our baskets, we put the fruit we picked and the Hamantaschen we
made. We made groggers, had our faces painted and used great smelling play dough to make pretend Ha-
mantaschen. We even had a photo opportunity, so we could capture the children with their families.

We want to thank the Jewish Federation for funding our music and Jewish Curriculum specialists. These

amazing teachers are a great support in helping the children and families learn about Jewish culture and tra-

ditions.

19



Be sure to view and like us on our Tikvah Facebook page. You don’t want to miss seeing

the amazing things we are doing.

Also check out the Tikvah Website to see all of the generous donors from around the
valley support quality care and education for our children. www.templesinaipd.org/

Tikvah-Preschool

20
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Another Perk

of

Membership

Learn how to use your smart devices!

Pair up with a teen teacher to increase your

ability to use your phones and tablets
Call Bobbie Rosenberg for Details
760-345-6277

21




22

Temple Sinai 2nd Night Community Seder
Led by Rabbi Andrew Bentley

Saturday, April 20, 2019
5:30 PM (Doors open at 4:45)

Menu WLLL tinelude traditlonal Passover fa\/or’ttes, ano some

sepl/\aml’w specLaLtLes

Seating is limited, and this event fills up quickly!

+ Payment must accompany reservations

+ Ifreserving a table for 10-12, payment for the table is due with reservations
+ Reservations must be made by Friday, April 12
Return this form or call 760-568-9699

Adults $72.00 Members/$88.00 Non-Members S

Children (7-13) $25.00 Members/$30.00 Non-Members S

Children (3-6) $10.00 Members/$15.00 Non-Members S
Name: Phone:
Check # Credit Card # Exp: Code:
Address: St: Zip:

Wish to be seated with:
73-251 Hovley Lane West * Palm Desert * CA * 92260 * 760-568-9699 * www.templesinaipd.org

22
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73-251 Hovley Lane West  Palm Desert CA 92260
760-568-9699 Phone 760-773-4883 FAX
www.templesinaipd.org
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